
Dear Friends of Tippit Middle School, 

As a valued and respected member of our business community, we are reaching out for your 
support in our Raise Craze fundraiser. With Raise Craze, our students ask friends and families 
for donations while spreading acts of kindness in the community. 

Why We Chose This Way to Fundraise  
We picked this fundraiser in an effort to get more of our students involved, while teaching the 
value of gratitude and paying it forward in the community. We believe that this will not only 
shape the character of our students, but will also allow everyone, regardless of their ability to 
raise money, to participate.

How A Sponsorship Can Help Your Business Grow
Throughout this fundraiser, we will spotlight your business on our social media, on our thank 
you emails that will go out to all of our donors, and during our Corporate Sponsor Match 
Challenge. This all allows your name to be in front of our entire school community. 

We sincerely appreciate your support!

Tania Easton, Fundraiser Organizer
Tippit Middle School PTA
teaston80@gmail.com

PREFER TO MAIL A CHECK? Please make your check out to “Tippit Middle School PTA” 
and send your contribution to: 1601 Leander RoadGeorgetown, TX 78628
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Raise Craze: The Difference Is Kindness 

DONATE ONLINE HERE
https://give.raisecraze.com/am6n9bm/ 
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